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Road Reconstruction 2017 
Update  
We are very pleased to see 
the first layer of asphalt on 
Pleasant Street and 
Clairmont Street. There are 
a few areas where hand 
work is required on the 
curbs before the first layer 
of asphalt can be laid 
down.  
 
Over the next couple of weeks, we will see 
crews raising the manhole covers, dismantling 
the temporary water mains, blending driveways 
into new sidewalks and road surfaces, 
landscaping and general clean up.  
 
We are all grateful to the residents and 
businesses of Mahone Bay for their patience 
throughout the project. We aren’t quite finished 
yet, but we are close and now that we are at the 
finishing stages, the roads are going to look a lot 
better with each step of this process. 
 
Thank you to everyone who has taken the time 
to bring their concerns to Town Hall staff so that 
issues can be addressed. We have received a 
lot of positive feedback from the public as we all 
eagerly await the finished project. 
 

Thank you, Festival Volunteers! 
From all reports we hear that 
the 2017 Great Scarecrow 
Festival and Antique Fair 
was a great success! A very 
special thank you to the 
volunteers that donate their 
time and considerable creative and 
organizational skills to make this such a fantastic 
event.  

 

Clearway Street 
Construction 
Watch for crews to start work re-
paving Clearway Street. The road 

surface will be milled (ground down) and re-
paved. This will involve one-way traffic and 
traffic delays.  
 
The project should take approximately one week 
and we encourage residents to 
allow extra time for traffic delays if 
you travel Clearway Street.  
 

Fall Clean Up Dates 
Fall Clean Up (no leaves) November 6th 
Fall Leaf Clean Up  November 20th 
 
For more information about Clean Up, go to 
http://www.communityrecycling.ca/spring-fall-
clean-up or call 902-543-2991. 

 

 

 

 

What’s Happening This Year? 
 

Mahone Bay Fire Department Truck Parade 
The Mahone Bay Fire Department, and their 
neighbouring Fire Departments, will drive through the 
streets of Mahone Bay on Friday, October 13th starting 
at 7pm at the Fire Hall.  
 
Mahone Bay Fire Department Open House 
Saturday, October 14th from 1pm until 3pm at the Fire 
Hall at 184 Kinburn Street. 
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Flu Vaccine Clinic 
The Town of Mahone Bay and 
Kinburn Pharmasave are pleased 
to offer a seasonal flu vaccine 
clinic in Mahone Bay. 

 
Wednesday, October 25th 

Mahone Bay Fire Hall (Kinburn Street) 
4:00 – 7:00 pm 

 
If you are interested in attending the FREE flu 
vaccine clinic, please fill out registration and 
consent forms in advance (available at Kinburn 
Pharmasave and Town Hall) and pre-register by 
calling the Pharmasave. 
 
To pre-register or to get information about other 
flu vaccine clinics, call the Pharmasave at 902-
624-8347 
 

Preliminary Assessment 
Information 
Property Valuation Services 
Corporation (PVSC), the not-
for-profit organization 
responsible for assessing all 
property in Nova Scotia has 
released 2018 preliminary 
assessments to the public on their website 
www.pvsc.ca.  
 
Property owners are encouraged to review their 
preliminary assessment and contact PVSC if 
they have additional property information, 
questions, or if they wish to discuss their 
property before assessments are finalized in 
December.  
 
PVSC is available at 1-800-380-7775,  
Monday – Friday 8:30am – 4:30pm.  

 

Rake it Forward this fall! 
If you know of a senior or someone 
with a disability, your help with fall 
clean up could be an important act 
of kindness. Spread care and 
compassion in Mahone Bay. 
 

 

Heritage Advisory Committee 
Change in Meeting Time 
The Town of Mahone Bay Heritage 
Advisory Committee meeting times 
will change to 5:30pm. 
 
The Heritage Advisory Committee 
meets the second Wednesday of the month at 
the Mahone Bay Fire Hall. Please check your 
Town of Mahone Bay Meeting Schedule (on the 
reverse of your solid waste collection schedule) 
for specific dates of Council and Committee 
meetings.  
 

Mahone Bay and Area Lions Club 
The Mahone Bay and Area Lions Club, in 
association with the Audiology Department at 
Dalhousie University, is involved in a project 
where used hearing aids are refurbished and 
made available to needy Nova Scotians.  
 
Unwanted hearing aids can be dropped in the 
eyeglass recycle boxes at the Post Office or 
Bank of Montreal in Mahone Bay.  

 
Do you have a new phone 
number? Did you cancel an 
old phone number? Do we 
have your email address? 
Please make sure that Town 
Hall has your current contact 
information.  
 

Thursday Mornings  
with the Mayor 

Mayor Devenne is available for 
appointments Thursday mornings from 
9:00am – noon. If you would like to meet 
with the mayor, please call Town Hall at 
902-624-8327.  
 

Attend a Council Meeting 
The next Town Council meeting will be held on 
Thursday, October 26th at 7:00pm.  
Watch for the agenda to be posted on our 
website, at Town Hall and at the Post Office.  
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